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Feedback: GPSSBC Annual General Meeting (AGM) - 30 

June 2023  
 

PSA NOW MAJORITY UNION! 
 

Annual report 

The Secretary to the Council made a presentation on the operations of the Council for the reporting 

period ended 31 March 2023. The report is available on the GPSSBC website. 

 

Approval of budget 

The Secretary to Council tabled the 2023/24-draft budget to the AGM. The budget was tabled at the 

Executive Committee (EXCO) and Council. The AGM raised a concern on the issue of escalating costs 

related to dispute resolution cases and efficient cost reduction was deemed necessary. The budget was 

adopted. 

 

Appointment of panelists of conciliators and arbitrators  

The Secretary to Council tabled the 2023/24 list of panelists to the AGM. 

 

Vote weights 

The Secretary of Council, as per the provision of the Constitution clause 8, 9 and 10, tabled the vote 

weights as of 31 December 2022 as follows: 

 

• PSA membership figure: 139 801 and the weight is 53.06% 

• Nehawu membership figure: 84 848 and the weight is 32.19% 

• Popcru membership figure: 38 882 and the weight is 14.75%  

 

The PSA became the majority Union working together with Hospersa, Nupsaw, Ssapsa, Unipsawu, and 

Npswu in the Council. The PSA attributes the achievement to members’ continued support. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) 

03-07-2023 

 
 



 

GENERAL MANAGER 


